
 

 

SAE-AMS-STD-595 

 

TIER II ADOPTION NOTICE 

 

COLORS USED IN GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT 

 

SAE-AMS-STD-595, “Colors Used in Government Procurement,” was adopted on  

February 14, 2017, for use by the Department of Defense (DoD).  Proposed changes to 

the standard by DoD activities must be submitted to the DoD Adopting Activity at 

Defense Standardization Program Office, 8725 John J. Kingman Road, Stop 5100, Fort 

Belvoir VA 22060.  To request the addition of new colors, please send a paint sample (on 

an acceptable substrate) to the SAE contact below.  The new sample paint color will be 

provided to the SAE paint manufacturer.  A drawdown that exactly matches the sample 

sent will be created.  SAE will send a proof for your acceptance and, once approved, will 

add the color and CIELAB data to their standard.  The accepted proof would be 

appropriately stored and used as the standard for creating product in the future.  

The standard and all related color media may be obtained from www.sae.org or SAE 

International Customer Service, 400 Commonwealth Drive, Warrendale  PA 15096.        

 

SAE Contact: 

SAE International 
Mr. Logen Johnson, Aerospace Standards Engineer 

1200 G Street, NW 

Suite 800 

Washington, DC  20005 

724-272-0495 

logen.johnson@sae.org  

www.sae.org 

 

Custodians      Adopting Activity: 

     Army – AT            OSD-SO  

 Navy – AS       (Project 8010-2016-003)      

     Air Force – 11      

   

Review Activities 

     Army – TE 

     Navy – NU, SA 

DLA – CC 

 

NOTE:  The activities listed above were interested in this document as of the date of this 

document.  Since organizations and responsibilities can change, you should verify the 

currency of the information above using the ASSIST Online database at 

https://assist.dla.mil  
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